The Axolotl Newsletter is prepared at the Indiana University Axolotl Colony, Bloomington, Indiana 47405. The newsletter is distributed free of charge, and is supported, in part, by funds from the National Science Foundation. This newsletter should not be regarded as a publication. Cite only with specific permission of the author of the article.

Director, I.U. Axolotl Colony: George M. Malacinski

Editor, Axolotl Newsletter: Susan T. Duhon

## Communicating with the Axolotl Colony

Telephone: (812) 855-8260

Fax: (812) 855-6705

Telex: 272279 (INDIANA U BLOM)

Email:

Bitnet: DUHON@IUBACS

Internet: Duhon@ucs.indiana.edu

This spring's Axolotl Newsletter has a new look. We are using a desktop publishing program on a Macintosh computer to lay out the issue, instead of just duplicating what is sent to us. We have changed to a two column format, and the cover has been redesigned. We hope you like the changes.

We have also enlarged the newsletter mailing list by comparing it with the shipping records of the colony and adding names of those who get material from us but were not on the newsletter list. We wish to remind everyone that the newsletter is free and that all back issues are available, also at no charge.

Send correspondence concerning the newsletter to:

Susan Duhon IU Axolotl Colony Jordan Hall 403 Bloomington, IN 47405

## Contents

IU Axoloti Colony Update Susan T. Duhon3
The Lateral Line System of the Axolotl R. Glenn Northcutt
Taste System in the Axolotl: Physiology and Anatomy Takatoshi Nagai
Vomeronasal Systems in Aquatic Salamanders: Axolotis Smell Better Than Fish Heather Eisthen, Dale Sengelaub, and Jeff Alberts
Molecular Biology of the Axolotl21
The Use of LacZ Fusion Constructs as a Cell Lineage Marker in the Axolotl Mary Whiteley, William S. Fletcher, and John B. Armstrong
Whole-Mount Immunocytochemistry in Axolotl Embryos Steven C. Smith and John B. Armstrong
Treatment of Columnaris Disease in Aquatic Salamanders Deborah A. Schaefer and Heather L. Eisthen
Book Review: The Axolotl Lacks Little  Malcolm Maden33
Instructions for Submitting Copy

## Director's Note

Susan T. Duhon, who is doing such a splendid job managing the I.U. Axolotl Colony and who has established a good communication network with many of the users of our experimental material, has taken the logical next step of editing the Axolotl Newsletter. It was with pleasure that I read the first draft of this issue, and I hope readers are as satisfied with her editorial job as I am.

Godspeed! George M. Malacinski Director, I.U. Axolotl Colony